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Weekly News – 10th November 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

First of all, we would like to say a huge thank you to all of 
our families who helped create such a fantastic range of 
Stonehenge models. From marshmallows to real moss - 
what a huge variety of materials you have used! They 
are really excellent and the children are very excited 
about them. Well done to all involved. We hope to put 
some photos on the website soon. 

We have been lucky enough to receive free tickets to 
the Odeon Cinema for the whole year group. We will be 
taking the children to a schools-only viewing of 
‘Zootropolis’ on Tuesday 21st November 2017. We will 
need a small number of parents to accompany us to 
and from the showing. We will be leaving about 9:15am, 
returning around 12 noon. If you are able to help that 
morning, please let us know by writing a note in your 
child’s FH notebook.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework Reminder 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed and returned 
to school on the following Wednesday. 

Maths Homework 

Please complete pages 29 and 30 in the Maths Homework book. 
Please take care however, not to do any other pages!  

Your teacher will be setting some Mathletics for you too. Enjoy! 

If your child has expressed an interest in learning or writing a poem 
for Fern Speak please help them to practise it. 

 

 

Date Reminders 

Flu vaccinations – Thursday 
23rd November 2017 

Change of date: 

Chestnut and Larch only - 
Friday 24th November 2017  

  Announcements 

Spelling is tested weekly: 

Birch, Larch and Yew – 
Monday 

Chestnut – Thursday 

The dates in the booklet 
explain which words you 
should be learning in any 
week and which will be 
tested. This is Week 7. 

Spelling and times tables 
practice should be done on 
a daily basis for 5 to 10 
minutes. Please continue to 
read and enjoy books with 
your child as often as 
possible.  
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